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Submission: This rise will destroy the home ownership dream of many and create financial hardship for many. Council cannot
tell us exactly what this money will be used for and how it will benefit the WHOLE community and not just more affluent areas.
This is a growing community, with more people choosing to live here because it is affordable and functional. The council's rate
rise is unrealistic, unfair and unnecessary.





